
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear ERNOP- conference participant, 

On behalf of CBS Center for Civil Society Studies I am happy to welcome you to the ERNOP-
conference in July. We are looking very much forward to hosting this important event. 

If you arrive in Copenhagen on July 12th, we would also like to invite you to our pre-conference event 
on the Societal Significance of European Foundations taking place from 2-5 pm at the Carlsberg 
Academy. 

The event is a poster-based conference attended by practitioners as well as researchers of 
philanthropy. This mixed audience will be addressed by two keynote speakers, and given 
opportunities to discuss peer reviewed and invited posters in an interactive workshop fashion. In 
short, the pre-conference event provides a unique opportunity to engage in discussions on matters 
of mutual interests – supplemented by snacks and locally brewed beverages. 

Participation in the pre-conference is free of charge, but admission is limited and registration 
required. For registration, please contact ep.dbp@cbs.dk.  

A formal program (including travel information) will be forwarded to registered participants. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Anker Brink Lund 

CBS Center for Civil Society Studies 

Copenhagen Business School  

 

http://www.google.nl/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjhs83uuLjJAhWIDxoKHSuuARwQjRwIBw&url=http://www.escubes.com/2015/06/copenhagen-business-school-copenhagen-business-school/&psig=AFQjCNFN1AN946ivRoAzqI0FI7rHROrAKQ&ust=1448983055675635
mailto:ep.dbp@cbs.dk

